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WITHDRAWAL OF WINDING UP PETITION

Reference is made to the announcement of Fantasia Holdings Group Co., Limited (the 
“Company”) dated 27 May 2022 in relation to the winding-up petition dated 24 May 2022 
against the Company.

The Company is pleased to announce that on 20 July 2023, the winding-up petition filed at the 
Grand Court of the Cayman Islands against the Company was withdrawn by consent.

Holders of the Company’s securities and potential investors of the Company are 
reminded to exercise caution when dealing in the securities of the Company.
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